



Spring has sprung in Class 2 this week! In RE we are learning about Easter and have made some lovely Easter Bunny Easter Eggs using sponge printing to make some very colourful pictures.

In Outdoor School we have been busy hunting for signs of spring and looking for mini-beasts. We had to search hard under rocks and the wood pile to find them but were surprised to find woodlice, slugs, spiders, ants and millipedes. We were very gentle, putting them in special bug viewers and enjoyed looking closely at them. We were careful to put them back where we found them and will come and visit them again in a few weeks.

In Literacy we have learned how to make simple sentences to say what the Little Red Hen has been doing using colourful semantics to help us and in topic enjoyed using maps and globes to explore bread from around the world.

Our maths work has helped us learn about 1 more and 1 less and everybody has done some fantastic calculating!

Wishing you all a lovely







